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Spring, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Class of 2024 Graduates: 

 

 

Barry Goldwater High School will be holding our graduation ceremony at the State Farm Stadium on May 16, 

2024 @ 4:30 p.m.  There are NO tickets and no limit on numbers of guests.  We are providing the following 

rules and suggestions in order to conduct a smooth and dignified graduation.  We ask that you review these 

guidelines as we must adhere to them in order for the ceremony to meet stadium and state requirements. 

 

Please keep this list for reference: 

 A graduation rehearsal meeting will be held on April 30th during advisory (9:27 a.m.) in the BGHS 

auditorium.  Graduates do not go to the stadium to rehearse.  For any off campus graduates, please plan to 

attend this meeting.  Check in at the front desk to receive a pass to the auditorium.  If any graduate is 

absent from the meeting, a summary sheet will be available for pick up in the front office. 

 All graduates will be required to go through senior checkout on May 14th.  Prior to checkout, seniors 

must have cleared any debts in the bookstore, media center, cafeteria and returned any books. This 

should all be done by May 14th.  This will expedite checkout.   At checkout, graduates will return 

their Chrome books.  If any monies are still owed, they must be paid in cash at that time.  
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GRADUATE STAGING, VIDEO AND PHOTOGRAPHY 

 Graduates will be seated on the main floor of the stadium in alphabetical order A-


